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The committee met formally two times the past year over video conferencing, as well as joined 
in three feedback meetings regarding proposed changes to the internal research grants. In 
addition, several items we discussed via email.  
 
Over the past year, the Senate Research Policy Committee discussed several key issues: 
 

�x Proposed changes to the internal research grants, as well as the results of these 
changes via survey, email responses, and forums with faculty members 

�x


